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October 31, 2017 

 
       
Via email: kevin.reidy@state.co.us 
 
Kevin Reidy 
Office of Water Conservation and Drought Planning 
Colorado Water Conservation Board 
Department of Natural Resources 
1313 Sherman St., Room 721 
Denver, CO 80212 
 
Re: Final Report for Ute Mountain Ute Tribe - Water Conservation and Management Plan 
 
Dear Kevin: 

Wright Water Engineers, Inc. (WWE) is pleased to provide you with this Final report summarizing 
the status of the work on the Ute Mountain Ute Tribe’s Water Conservation and Management Plan 
(Plan).  The Plan is funded by the Colorado Water Conservation Board (CWCB), the U.S. Bureau 
of Reclamation (USBR), the U.S. Bureau of Indian Affairs, and in-kind contributions from the 
Tribe. 

To recap our reporting on this project to date: The first interim report was submitted to the CWCB 
in May 2014 and described the work completed in the period since project kick-off in late 2013.  
The second report was submitted in November 2014 and described the work completed since May 
2014.  The third interim report covering work performed from November 2014 through April 2015 
was submitted in July 2015. The 4th interim report was submitted in October 2015 and described 
work performed from May through October 2015. The 5th interim report was submitted to the 
CWCB in April and described the work through April 2016. The 6th interim report was submitted 
to the CWCB on October 31, 2016. The 7th interim report was submitted to the CWCB on April 
30th, 2017.  

Work that was performed in the last six months is summarized below:    

• Updated Candidate Measures in Water Conservation and Management Plan and sent to 
UMUT. 

• Attended IDT Meeting to review Candidate Measures. 
• Updated Water Conservation and Management Plan, created drop box and uploaded WCP 

and submitted Plan to the Tribe for review and comments on October 12, 2017.   
• A copy of the UMUT Water Conservation and Management Plan was sent to Kevin Reidy 

via drop box link.  
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Please feel free to contact us with any questions.  

 

Sincerely, 

WRIGHT WATER ENGINEERS, INC. 

 By  
 Peter R. Foster, P.E. 

Vice President 

 
 


